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Contact 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact 1800 271 114. To receive project updates by 
email, register your details at www.insw.com/newsydneyfishmarket. 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting     Service on 131 450 and ask them to call 1800 271 114. 

 

 

» Email nsfm.community@multiplex.global 
» Visit insw.com/newsydneyfishmarket 

» Call 1800 271 114 

   

Dear Neighbour 
 
The NSW Government is delivering a new Sydney Fish Market which will retain its 
authentic experience and strengthen its position as one of Australia’s leading tourist 
destinations. 

We are writing to notify you that Multiplex will be undertaking oversize, over mass traffic 
movements (OOTM) to the new Sydney Fish Market on the following dates and times 
(weather permitting): 
 
 Friday 27 May arriving on site at approximately 5am into Gate 4. 
 
The OOTM has been scheduled during times where traffic levels are low on the 
surrounding roads, and will be under traffic control where required. All required road 
occupancy licences, permits and approvals have been granted.  

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this essential work.  


